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ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ARCHIVES AND HISTORY PRESENTS  
AFRICAN AMERICAN GENEALOGY: THE BASICS AND BEYOND 

 
From 9 am – 12 pm on Monday, February 23, 2015, the Alabama Department of 
Archives and History (ADAH) will offer African American Genealogy: The Basics and 
Beyond. ADAH expert genealogist, Nancy Dupree, will lead this half-day workshop 
specifically tailored to those interested in researching African American ancestors. This 
workshop will focus on the basics for beginners and also provide more experienced 
participants valuable tools for taking their research to the next level.  
 
This workshop will offer step-by-step instruction and guidance on the many resources 
available in the ADAH’s EBSCO Research Room. Dupree will devote time to providing 
tips and tricks for navigating potential research roadblocks and addressing challenges 
specific to African American genealogical research. This workshop is suited for all levels 
of research experience.  
 
Cost is $30 for the public and $20 for Friends of the Alabama Archives. For 
more information or to register for this course, please contact Sarah McQueen at 334-
242-4364 or sarah.mcqueen@archives.alabama.gov or visit www.archives.alabama.gov. 
 
Located in downtown Montgomery across the street from the State Capitol, the ADAH 
serves as the state’s official government records repository, as a special collections 
library and research facility, and as the home of the Museum of Alabama. The ADAH 
and the Museum of Alabama are open Monday – Saturday, 8:30-4:30. Admission is 
always FREE. Visit www.archives.alabama.gov and www.museum.alabama.gov to learn 
more. Find the ADAH on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram @AlabamaArchives. 
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